
Bowland with Leagram Parish Council 

 

                          Peacock Hey Farm 

                           Chipping 

                Preston 

                PR3 2QR 

 

                5
th

 October  2015 

 

Dear Sir 

              Re Planning Application Nos. 3/2015/0766 & 3/2015/0767 

 

                  Land at Malt Kiln Brow, Chipping 

 

On initial inspection, the Parish Councillors feel that the new applications have 

not addressed the areas of refusal for the previous applications 3/2014/0183 and 

3/2014/0226. 

 

There are 600-700 pages of new reports, which on brief inspection, appear to 

have been produced for the applicant to give a “best view” opinion. 

 

The whole planning applications have only been made available in paper format 

last week, so a further, more detailed response will be given once all the 

documents have been fully considered. 

 

A public consultation event is also to be held to gauge the feelings of local 

people and this feedback will also be included within our response. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

J  Marginson 

Parish Clerk 

 


